
Come to Southwold School to celebrate King Charles III's Coronation!

On Friday 5th May, we would like the children to dress up in either one or all 
these colours: blue, red, white!

@12:30-3:15 Families are invited to join us on the school field.
Bring a picnic, a rug and enjoy some Coronation fun!

There will be:
• music
• a few Coronation activities to explore
• Plant-a-thon (help us plant up our flowerbeds with donated ferns, lavender, 

rock plants, herbs (sensory Jubilee/ Coronation Garden) and perennials. Donate 
using this link: 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3H8HB9NFOVA3Z?ref_=wl_share

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3H8HB9NFOVA3Z?ref_=wl_share

	Slide 1:      

